The special board meeting of the Blevins School Board was called to order at 6:00 p.m. by Laura
Clark on Tuesday, December 19, 2017 in the school administration building. Board members
present: Laura Clark, Janet Banister, Cindy Parks, Carl McGill, and Ted Bonner. No others in
attendance.

Board members immediately went into executive session to review applications for
superintendent candidates.

Board members came out of executive session at 6:54 p.m. No action taken by board.

NOTE: Janet Banister left at 6:58 p.m.

Ted Bonner made a motion to adjourn the meeting at 7:01 p.m. Motion seconded by Cindy
Parks. Motion passed with 4-0 vote.



